
We are delighted to be announced as your new caterer at Beckfoot Oakbank School We’re patiently 

waiting to open our doors and wanted to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves and get you      

excited about the food that will be served in school on your return. 

Your voice is important and we will                                                        

be looking for School Food                                                          

Ambassadors to help us monitor the                                               

offer and taste test our food. It’s important for us that we                      

get it right so if you have what it takes to be a Mellors School Food 

Ambassador, put your name down in the restaurant                    

when school re-opens. 


